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From:  "Farr, James" <James.Farr@qwest.com>   
To:  "Sandy Mooy" <SMOOY@utah.gov>   
Date:  8/22/07 3:56PM   
Subject:  Docket No. 07-049-31  PID PAP settlement proceeding   

Sandy,   

This email is in response to your request.  Given that the Utah Public   
Service Commission and Utah Division of Public Utilities have requested  
more time to review the settlement agreement being considered in Docket  
No. 07-049-31, Qwest does not oppose extending the existing 60 day time  
frame for the review.   

Thanks,   

Jim Farr   

This communication is the property of Qwest and may contain confidential or 
privileged information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly 
prohibited and may be unlawful.  If you have received this communication in 
error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all 
copies of the communication and any attachments. 
 
   
CC: "Scholl, Laura" <Laura.Scholl@qwest.com>, "Casey Coleman" <ccoleman@utah.gov>   


